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Monday, 03 August 2020 

Notice of Water Shutdown  

Moses Kotane Local Municipality would like to inform the public that there is a 
planned Water Shutdown due to an installation of Pressure Reducing Valve (PRV) 
at Mogwase Reservoir. 

 Details of the planned shutdown are as follows 

Date: 04th August 2020 

Time: 07H30 – 17H30 

The affected areas are, Mogwase Unit 02, 03, 08 and Mabele-A-Podi 

For further enquiries contact Mr. Benjamin Nkge (Acting HOU East) @ 066 304 
2187. 
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